SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
May 5, 1956

Board of Directors of the Sand Hill River Drainage and Conservancy District met at the surveyor’s
office in Court House, all members present. Meeting was called to order by Sheridan. Minutes of last
meeting read and approved.

Judge James Montague met with the board and received the viewers report. The board agreed
to review the Right of Way payments with the auditors. The bill of Omar Rood for $236.22 and (illegible)
R. Thorp for $18.00 was on motion ordered paid. The $1,105.87 to Thorson Construction Co. making

85% of bridge S-17 was allowed.

N. J. Mjelde, Secretary



